WINSTON & STRAWN

202/371-5703

November 15, 1990

Mr. A. Bert Davis
Regional Administrator, Region III

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dohcket No., 04008724
License No. SUB=-1357

Dear Mr. Davis:

On behalf of Chemetroa Corporation, holder of Source Material
License No. SUB-1357, I am transmitting "Licensee’s Response to
November 2, 1990 Demand for Tnformation" regarding compliance

with 10 C.F.R. § 40.36. As discussed in the responge, Chemetron
Corporaticn satisfies the requirements of Provision ITI(2) of the
Demand for Information and thus need not satisfy the remaining
informational requirements contained therein.

If you have any questions, please call nme.

Sincerely,

)

Mark J. Wetterhahn
Counsel for Chemetron
Corporation

MJIW: sdd
Enclosure
¢cc: Director
Division of Low-Level Waste Management
and Decommissioning
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safeguards
Washington, D.C. 2055%




